
 “Rushmoor Christmas Angels” November 2022 Newsletter. 

 
Hello everyone,  

Exciting news!! 
 
A few weeks ago we were contacted by “Prima 
magazine”. “Prima” is a monthly women's magazine 
which has been in circulation since 1982. It has 
editions in Spain, Germany, France and the United 
Kingdom. According to their website “Prima remains one of the most 
popular and well read magazines in the UK, with a 

monthly circulation figure 
of 218,944”. Prima are going to carry a 
feature about “Rushmoor Christmas 
Angels” in their Christmas edition. I 
recently spoke with the features editor of 

the magazine who was amazed, not just at the number of angels we 
produce, but the impact that the angels have around the 
community.  

 
The article has now been written and various pictures have 
been sent in. The publication will be out the first week in December. 
 
2 years ago we made the front cover of “Rushmoor Arena 
magazine”. Who knows what publication we may find ourselves in next year? 

 
It was lovely to see you all at the last “Knitting 
party”. The next knitting part will be on Tuesday 
22nd November 7-9pm. This will be the last 
gathering before we launch “Rushmoor 
Christmas Angels 2022”. If you need labels 
please let me know and I will do my utmost to 
get some to you.  
 

We are once again having our annual dedication 
service for our angels and all who are part of the 

team. It is always a delight to see “all” of our angels in one place before they begin being placed 
around our communities. The date for you diaries is 
Wednesday 30th November. Our guest speaker will be Padre 

Andrew “Ollie” North 
  
Knitting is generally thought of as being a craft for women, but 
many moons ago knitting was predominately a “male thing”. 
In fact so popular was knitting in the 1500s that men would 

often form themselves into knitting unions. The first knitting 
union was founded in Paris in 1527, and you guessed it – it 
was a men only thing! 
 
If you are the point of contact for a knitting group or 
church could you please pass this newsletter onto 
members of your team and if possible display this 
on your church noticeboard.  
 
David Betts, 7 Redvers Buller Road, Aldershot, GU11 2LT.  
dabetts4x4@btinternet.com  01252 328959 or 07941 997841 
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